
9/11/2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be advised that no food is permitted for birthday parties in school. We will sing Happy
Birthday to the students and teachers may choose to do a special activity. If you send in “goodie
bags”, they will be sent home with students at the end of the day.

We have a significant number of students with allergies and we want to maintain a safe environment.
We may have special events in school that may involve food. In these instances, permission slips will
be sent home with a comprehensive list of ingredients for parents to sign off.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Darren Mischel
Principal
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